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Pesticide Safety T2 Course offered  
MVP Consolidated offering Train -the-Trainer course in 

English and Spanish on December 11 and 12 

MVP Consolidated will be offering a Pesticide Safety Train-the-

Trainer course on December 11th and 12th at the Lake County Farm 

Bureau office.  

 
California regulations require pesticide safety training be provided to 

fieldworkers and pesticide handlers. The individuals providing 

training must meet minimum qualifications if they are training 

fieldworkers or pesticide handlers involved in the commercial or 

research production of an agricultural commodity. One way of 

becoming a qualified trainer is to attend a Train-the-Trainer (T2) 

course that is approved by the Department of Pesticide Regulation 

(DPR) and taught by a DPR-approved T2 instructor.  

 
The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (U.S. EPA) 2015 Worker 

Protection Standard (WPS) requires individuals seeking to become 

trainers of fieldworkers and pesticide handlers by completing a T2 

program to complete a U.S. EPA-approved program starting January 

2, 2017. The U.S. EPA has determined CA DPR's T2 program 

approval process is equivalent to U.S. EPA's and is allowing DPR to 

continue to review and approve all California T2 programs on behalf 

of the U.S. EPA. However, it also requires all previously certified 

trainers to attend an approved/updated T2 course if they will continue 

to train after December 2017. 

 
This Train-the-Trainer course, will allow you or your employee (s) to 

obtain or renew certification to train. This program also offers 4 hours 

of CE Units for license holders. Please see sign-up form on back page 

of this newsletter for more information. 

Pesticide Safety Train-the-Trainer 

Course  

Where: Lake County Farm Bureau  

Date:    December 11, 2017 (Spanish) 

  December 12, 2017 (English) 

Time:   8am to 4pm 
Cost:   $150 per person (Employees 

previously certified by MVP will 

receive a discounted rate)  
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